

121 George Street Edinburgh EH2 4YN Tel: +447985 374665

Email: fundraising@rcet.org.uk

Mr A Ogilvie Highland Society of London Hope House Basingstoke Road, Ramsdell TADLEY Hampshire RG26 5RB

25 May 2016

Chairman: Mr Malcolm Noble

Chief Executive: Mr James MacBain

Dear Mr Ogilvie

CALEDONIAN POSTINGS SPRING 2016

As always, I want to begin by saying a huge thank you to you and all our supporters for your continued and dedicated support of Scotland's Armed Forces children and families. It is a much banded about cliché, but we really couldn't do it without you.

Your gift in the last year has helped us support hundreds of children and young people this academic year, paying for school clothing, after school clubs and activities and extra tuition where it is needed. This support not only helps the children but is a great relief to parents who are also struggling to pay other bills, dealing with debt or coping with costly health issues.

It is with great pleasure that I enclose the first edition of our newsletter from the new RCET head office in Scotland. I hope you find it both informative and inspirational.

On behalf of all the children and families we support, thank you.

Warm regards,

Matthew Middler

Fundraising Development Manager